
International Conference on "Library Building and the Effective Use of Its
Space" (28/11/2011)

Dear All,

We are pleased to announce that the University Library is organizing the captioned conference to be held on 1 December
as part of the UM's 30th Anniversary celebration. Distinguished library and information services leaders from Australia,
UK, USA, Taiwan and Hong Kong have been invited as the keynote speakers. Some 140 library and information
professionals around the region have registered as participants.

You are all welcome to join us in this very meaningful conference. For details, please
seehttps://library.umac.mo/html/events/conference2011/index.html. Thank you.

Regards,
UM Library
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